Our Case Number: ABP-31611 9-23

Planning Authority Reference Number;
Bord

Pleanila

Margaret and Kiran But
33, Block B Seven Oaks
Sarsfield Road

Dublin 10

D10 VF59

Date: 26 May 2023

Re: DART+ South West Elagtrified Heavy Railway Order - Hazeihatch & Celbridge Station to Heuston
Station, and Hesuton Station to Glasnevin
County Dubfin and County Kildare

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanéla has received your recent submission in refation to the above-mentioned proposed
Railway Order and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter,

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions/observations received in relation to the application will be
made available for public inspection at the offices of the relevant County Council(s) and at the offices of An
Bord Pleansla when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed informatien in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the Board's

website: www, pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned. Please quote the above
Mmentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone contact with the

Board.

Yours faithfully,

2w

Eimear Reilly

Executive Officer

Direct Line; 01-8737184

Tall Tel {01) 858 8100

Glao Al LeCall 1890275175

Facs Fax {01) 872 2884 64 Srdid Magibhride 64 Mariboraugh Strest
Liithresn Gréasiin  Website www.plsanala.ie Baile Atha Cliath 1 Dublin 1

Riomhpiost Emall bord@pleanala.ie Dot vso2 D01 vBg2




Eimear Reilm

From: SIDS

Sent: Monday 15 May 2023 21:33

To: Eimear Reilly

Subject: FW: CIE Rail Inchicore/Sevenoaks.

Froim: Margaret 8ul Connolly-Tan _
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 6:33 P

To: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>

Subject: RE: CIE Rail Inchicore/Sevenoaks.

To whom it may concern

lam a resident of Sevenoaks Apt Complex which is parallel to the railway line at CIE Inchicore, | live on the
ground fioor next to the Kyber lane footbridge.

My self and my daughter are now

Regarding the soundproofing for the residents , are we or DCC responsible in case of windows etc being upgraded
?

Should | contact DCC 7, are Shey aware of this?

Thank you,

Margaret & Kiran Bul

33, Block B Sevenoaks Sarsfield Rd D1QVF59.



